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 Motorists are again reminded that speed control measures have 

ramped up across the Dunkettle site in the context of significant 

works planned over the summer months 

 

 



 

 

 Waterproofing works at Structure ST05 have been completed and 

the black sand carpet surfacing has been installed - see photograph 

below. 

 

 

 

 

Black Sand Carpet works ongoing at Structure ST05 
 

 We hope to progress a temporary tie-in between Link M/Structure 

ST04 and the N25 Westbound on the weekend of Friday the 23rd of 

June 2023 - see layout plan above and photograph below. 

 The works required will necessitate the closure of the N25 

Westbound diverge to the Dunkettle Interchange Roundabout. It is 

proposed to close this diverge between 8pm and 9pm on Friday, the 

23rd June 2023 with the diverge reopening as quickly as possible 

but not later than 12 noon on Sunday the 25th June 2023. 



 

 The main diversion route will be via the R623 through Little Island, 

and it will also be possible to access the Jack Lynch Tunnel via a U-

turn at the Tivoli Roundabout. 

 The works are being carried out under weekend/night-time working 

in order to minimise disruption to traffic, but additional time should 

be allowed for journeys in the area during peak times on Saturday 

the 24th June 2023. 

  

 

 

 

 

Works area for weekend of Friday the 23rd June 2023. 
 

 

 The resurfacing works at Tivoli Roundabout area will continue over 

the coming week under night-time working with local diversions in 

place as required. 

 

 



 

 

 Link F, shown highlighted on the plan above, will provide a new route 

for traffic heading Eastbound from the Tivoli Roundabout and 

wishing to access the N40 Westbound via the Jack Lynch Tunnel. 

 

 

 

 

Link F works nearing completion. 
 

 

 Our intention is to open Link F to traffic over the summer months – 

exact dates will be confirmed when they become available, and the 

video below consists of a recent overflight of Link F which is currently 

nearing completion. 

 

 



 

This week’s video shows the current status of Link F which is due to 

open over the summer months.  

 



 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 

 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  

 

 

                                                                  

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 



 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    

 

 

 

More at www.Dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 

 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

 

  
 


